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Notice of VACC Divisional Elections - 2 May 2022 

VACC elections for the Divisional Executive Committees is being conducted by Mr Ron 
Ritchie, Returning Officer. Nominations for Divisional Office Bearers open on Monday, 2 May 2022.  

Nomination forms can be lodged with the Returning Officer by Email: ronritchie@optusnet.com.au 
(nominees will need to scan the nomination form or send a pdf) or by Mail: Mr Ron Ritchie, Returning 
Officer, PO Box 265, Mount Waverley Vic 3149 to reach no later than 10am on Monday, 16 May 
2022. Nominations cannot be withdrawn after this time. 

Note: The VACC Constitution provides that: 

“Only a current financial member of the division who is or has been a financial Member 
of the Division for any period of no less than 1 year may stand as a candidate for 
election to the Executive Committee.” 

And 

“All such nominations shall be signed by a proposer, seconder and nominee who shall 
be members of the Association, division, affiliated association or branch for which the 
election is to be held whose subscriptions shall not be in arrears.” 

Nomination forms can be obtained by clicking here or contacting the Returning Officer on  
0401 524 790 or VACC on (03) 9829 1231. 
 
The Returning Officer will acknowledge receipt of all nomination forms received. 
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